
Sale Name: Merced County Fair Livestock Sale- CA

LOT 155 - Aubrie Hazan Gustine FFA

First Name   Aubrie

Last Name   Hazan

FFA Chapter or 4H Club Name   Gustine FFA

Validation Tag or Show reference#   1631

County   Merced

City   Gustine

Description

Hi, my name is Aubrie Hazan and I am a senior at Gustine High School. I am an active
member of both Gustine FFA and Westside 4-H. My market lamb is a beautiful October
born ewe lamb, bred from my own breeding stock. She is out of a Burch ewe that I
own. She is stout, well-balanced, and shaggy. Her top is huge and she is wide based!
She will be an excellent choice for anyone who either wants to butcher her and enjoy
some delicious lamb, or she will make a fantastic addition to your breeding program if
you choose live pick up. To be honest, if I wasn't a senior and needing money for my
college savings, I would have kept her as a part of my own breeding project.

Not only do I have a breeding and market sheep SAE project through FFA, but I am also
on the Livestock Judging Team, Food Science and Technology Team (I recently placed
3rd High Individual and was on the Reserve Champion Food Science Team at the 2020
State Finals at UC Davis), I am currently getting ready to compete at the Regional Level
for the Job Interview Contest, I have served as a Gustine FFA Chapter Officer (Vice
President and Reporter) and a Merced Mariposa Sectional FFA Officer (Vice President),



as well as serving California FFA as a National Delegate. Besides FFA, I am also the
Teen Leader for the Westside 4-H Leadership Project and have served as the Gustine
High School ASB Commissioner of Academics for the past 3 years. I am extremely
involved in my community, where I am currently serving as Miss Gustine and enjoy
community service projects. I will be attending Modesto Junior College in the Fall to
major in Animal Science, with plans to transfer to Kansas State University.

I have worked diligently to build up my breeding sheep project so that I can show my
own lambs at the County Fairs. This year, I was extremely proud of the lamb I was
planning to exhibit, and like the other exhibitors, I am disappointed that because of
COVID-19 our fair was canceled. I am grateful that the Merced County Fair is allowing
us to sell through the virtual auction and I would encourage you to support the youth
through this auction, either through purchasing livestock or adding bump bids. Thank
you to all the buyers and supporters- I appreciate you all!

Quantity: 1

https://www.stockshowauctions.com/


